
 
 

       Renaissance Middle School 
                                    INNOVATIVE EDUCATION: 

The Mission of Renaissance Middle School is to create a collaborative community with project- 
based learning that emphasizes the strengths of all students. 

 
                                           April 8th, 2020 

 
Highlighting the Renaissance Middle School Community from Afar 

 
I think it is critical to highlight our students and teachers as an attempt to validate their hard work and ability to be 
innovative. I encourage everyone to visit the website to view the current video and pictures documenting our remote 
experience. We will continue to update the site with the great things happening at Renaissance Middle School.  
 
This article was posted to the Instagram account of The Montclair Bread Company about one of our 6th Graders! 
 

 
 

Thank you Josie! You have demonstrated resilience and ingenuity in a difficult moment. Your effective use of time and 
skill growth is truly inspirational!  
 
If your child has any experiences that they would like highlighted we would be very happy to get it up on the website! 
Please send any ideas to me directly at jputrino@montclair.k12.nj.us  



 
 
 
Marking Period 3 Ends and Marking Period 4 Begins 
Please review the below reminders. 
 

1. Marking Period 3 ends tomorrow, April 9th. 
2. Marking Period 3 grades will be visible in Genesis on Wednesday, April 23rd at 4:00pm. 
3. New Marking Period 4 electives will begin on Monday, April 21st. 
4. Students will be receiving invites to their new electives’ Google Classrooms. It is very important that 

students accept these invites no later than Monday, April 21st. Without accepting the invitation, students 
will not be able to check-in for attendance for those classes or see any assignments. 

  
Spring Break 
The last few weeks have brought a lot of angst and new challenges to our community. The Renaissance Middle School 
Staff wants to wish all of you a restful and meaningful Spring Break.  We too will be watching the headlines looking 
for a light at the end of the tunnel. We wish you and your families health and happiness during these ever-changing 
times. Thank you, as always, for your continued support. Keep safe and think positive! 

 
 
 
 

Dr. Joseph A. Putrino Jr. 
Principal  
Renaissance Middle School 
jputrino@montclair.k12.nj.us  


